Jo We WILSON

Sanitary Engineer.

Room 575 Spreckels Building,

San Diego, Calif.,
Oct. 24th, 1922.
Mr. S. Higgins

San Diego City Attorney

Dear Sir, At the time the City Council passed on the plans for
the Lodge Building at Torry Pines Park my system of sewage disposal
was part of the plans and specifications submitted by the Archi-
tects Requa and Jackson. I am advised that Llr. Harper lMiss
Scripps representative contemplates abandoning that part of the
plans and specifications reletive to my system of sewage disposal
as prepared for ilessrs. Requa and Jacison Architects by me and ac-
cepted by them, whereupon I mede no charge in view of the fact
that I was told my report was accepted and my estimete of cost
was satisfactory snd the work wes to be done by me. In view of
these facts I am feeling that an injustice is about to be done me.
And possibly it is intended to install through some one else a
less efficient system that would be an infringement on my patent.
Believing that the City Council do not wish to be a party to such
unjust and illegal acts I am notifying you regarding this matter
so that you may place this informastion bsfore them with a view to
prevent any unpleasant complications,

o Respectfully yours
Se AT et Jo We WILSON
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